
Have a lovely Easter, 
Mrs Hains & all the staff 

Back to school Monday 12th April 
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FRIDAY 14TH MAY 

We will be taking part in the Pyjamarama 
fundraising event on Friday 14th May. 

Pyjamarama is all about getting children excited 
about reading, and fundraising to make sure every 
child gets their bedtime story. Children all around 
the country, in schools and nurseries, and at home, 
spend the day reading, enjoying and sharing 
stories, all in the comfort of their pyjamas, and 
donate £1 to BookTrust to help all children have 
access to stories and to reading. Further details to 
follow 

 

Congratulations to Amelie on completing 
a half marathon with her Mum over the 

month of February. 

 
 

School door opens: 8.45am 

Lessons begin at: 8.55am 

School finishes: 3.15pm 

No breakfast or after school facilities 

until further notice 

Please can you make sure your child 

arrives on time  

GOOD 

TIMEKEEPING 

MATTERS 

Did you know that being 15 minutes 

late each day is the same as missing 

two weeks of school? * 

 

Home Reading Partnership at 

 Downholland Haskayne CE Primary School 

Reading is a fundamental skill and the teaching of reading 

in school takes many forms. Children in Acorn Class 

undertake 20 minutes of high-quality phonics learning 

daily alongside reading tasks across the curriculum and 

individual reading to an adult, in partnership with home, 

using the school reading books. In Oak class, daily reading 

is prioritised and the children regularly read with adults. 

Parent’s role in the teaching of reading remains paramount 

to their child’s progress and this is highly valued by the 

school. Please read with your child daily. When required, 

children’s books will be changed and books will be put in 

your child’s folder for Bug Club (Acorn Class only).  

Our recommendation is that only one book is shared per 

night with the understanding that some books may take 

more time to complete. It is always preferable to read and 

discuss fewer pages in more depth than whizz through an 

entire book without a discussion around your child’s 

comprehension of what they have read.  

Thank you for your continued support! 

Mrs Hains and the teaching team 😊 

 

Thank you for your 

donations. 

We have raised £42.00 
 


